From: Diane Yamanaka

Sent: Monday, April 15, 2019 11:10 AM

To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>

Subject: Fw: [EXT] PUC Docket EL 18-053 - Deuel Harvest North Wind Farm

Diane Yamanaka

Cedar Park, Tx, 78613

Phone:

E-mail:

To Whom It May Concern,

| am writing to you to show my support regarding PUC Docket EL 18-053 - Deuel Harvest North Wind Farm.
My dad was from Clear Lake and was a very active participant in the community. He was a farm manager and
farm owner there for many years. He always believed in trying to help communities move forward and
always knew progress was inevitable. | was born and raised there, too. | am now a farm owner and | have
adopted his way of thinking.

| feel like the wind project can be valuable in many ways:

** |t will create many jobs in the community.

** There will be economic development from the project.

** There will be benefits for the community...scholarships which will benefit students at the high school!!
** |t will provide additional income to support farming families as well as my own family.

| want the very best for Clear Lake and | feel like this project would be a real boost for that community.

Thank you for your attention to this matter,

Diane Yamanaka





